
Dear Partner, 
  
It gives us great pleasure to invite you to the International Teaching Week 2023, 
organised by the University of Pécs Faculty of Business and Economics (UPFBE), from 
3rd to 6th April 2023. 
The International Teaching Week 2023 will be organised with a personal presence in 
compliance with all regulations/precautions. 
  
We are pleased to invite faculty members from your institution to deliver guest lectures 
in at least two courses. The expectation is 4 hours (2x75 minutes) per participant. 
  
Please, find the detailed Call for Application and the registration form on the following 
link: 
Apply online! 
  
On the 3rd of April, an AACSB information session will be organised in the UPFBE. We 
will provide more information about the details later. 
  
We kindly ask for your cooperation in promoting this opportunity within your network. 
In case of any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us! 
  
Sincerely yours, 
  

 

 

International Office 
Dr. Norbert Sipos (sipos.norbert@ktk.pte.hu) 
Mrs. Eszter Rozs (rozs.eszter@ktk.pte.hu) 
Ms. Réka Battyáni (battyani.reka@ktk.pte.hu) 
Ms. Mária Lajos (lajos.maria@ktk.pte.hu) 
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